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Lausanne, June 3, 2022 
 
 

 
To:   IBA Board of Directors 

 
Subject:  Vote results: AFBC Interim Board  

 
 
 

Dear Directors, 
 

Following the mail vote sent to you by email on May 30, 2022, I would like to inform you that 
the Board has approved to appoint the following IBA Directors at the AFBC Interim Board, until 
the AFBC elects a new Board and a new President (Decision1): 

 

(i) Ms Pearl Dlamini 
(ii) Ms Elise Seignolle 
(iii) Mr Yousuf Al-Kazim 
(iv) Mr Belhaj Abdeljaouad 

 

 

Additionally, the Board has also agreed to publish a copy of its decision on IBA website. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

István Kovács, OLY 
Secretary General of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 

http://www.iba.sport/

